Minutes of the LWV Board Meeting - February 9, 1993
Meeting dpened at 7:iOpm. Present were Kathleen Owen, Barbara
Ohlsen,4%auri Thornton, and Marian Woyna

Minutes of the last meeting were approved as read. There was
no treasurer's report.

We will not recommend anyone for the Women of Excellence award.
The last meeting on Hedlth Consensus went very well. The Board
met briefly after the meeting and approved the findings on the
Consensus Part II report.

The next general meeting will be concerned with program decisions.
for next year. Terri Melrose has expressed an interest in working
on the Water Study. Several prospective members will be contacted
and invited to this meeting.

National LWV wants to streamline the League. A questionnaire to
be filled out will be printed in the March Voter. This is to be
returned to Kathleen.

Legislative interviews are due to State LWV by March 26th. Teams
of 2 will interview Penny Severns, John Dunn, and Duane Nodand.

There will be a candidates' meeting on March 27th - the library
room has been reserved for that date.

Next Board meeting: March 9 at Kathleen's, 7:00pm.
Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm.
Respectfully submitted by

Secretary Pro Tem




